
 
 
 
 

Thank you for supporting the Greytown Christmas Market 
We will be the last Market before Christmas in Wellington 
being on Saturday the 16th of December from 9am to 3pm 

 
 

Stalls are available inside the Town Hall, but numbers are strictly limited. We are once again 
offering stalls outside the front of the Town Hall and on McMaster Street, which will closed for 
the day. 
 
Outside Stalls are 3.5  Metres wide and 3 metres deep. 
Inside the Town Hall are 2.5 Metres wide and 2 metres deep 
 
When you book a stall site, the following terms and conditions apply: 
 

! Stalls inside the Town Hall are $55; outside stalls are $50. 
! By booking a stall at greytownmarkets@gmail.com you are deemed to have accepted 

the terms and conditions of the market. 
! Please let us know by email if you would like an inside or outside stall. 
! Your application does not guarantee a site, please wait for acceptance of your 

application by email before making payment. 
! Bank Account: 060689 0291994 00. 
! The Account holder is Greytown Trails Trust. 
! For reference purposes put ‘Xmas’ and your surname when you make the payment. 
! Sites will only be allocated once applicants have paid the booking fee. 
! The market organiser reserves the right to decline applications. 
! South Wairarapa District Council (SWDC) require all stallholders selling food to have 

met their prescribed safe food handling requirements which are available at: 
http://www.swdc.govt.nz/sites/default/files/Food%20stall%20application.pdf 

! Please note stallholders are liable for any damage they cause on the day. 
 

When payment is received, we will allocate a stall and send you a site plan and information 
sheet about the day. 
 
Regards  
Jenny Toswill and Jan Ferguson 
 
PS:  Please note that this event is a fund raiser for the Greytown Trails Trust a Not For Profit 
organisation. 


